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From: Johann Otto <otto@sp.com.na>  

Sent: Friday, 8 August 2025 2:44 pm 

To: carien@greenearthnamibia.com 

Subject: R5433 Walvis Bay: Bulk Fuel Storage: Registration as an interested party 

 

Dear Carien, 

 

I take note of your public notice for the proposed bulk fuel storage and handling facility 

on a portion of the Remainder of Erf 5433 Walvis Bay.  Will you kindly share the BID 

and register me as an interested party? 

 

Many thanks, 

Johann 

 

Johann Otto 

Town Planner 

 
122 Sam Nujoma Avenue | First Floor, 122 On Main | PO Box 2095 Walvis Bay 

Tel: (064) 280 773 | Email: otto@sp.com.na  | Website: 

www.sp.com.na                               

From: Contact Sales <contactsales@reloadlogistics.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, 5 August 2025 4:35 pm 

To: carien@greenearthnamibia.com 

Subject: Automatic reply: Background Information Document to construct and 

operate a fuel storage and handling facility (retail site) on Portion A of the 

Remainder of Erf 5433, Walvis Bay, Extension 19, Erongo Region 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

We have received your inquiry, and our team is currently reviewing the details 

you provided. We aim to get back to you promptly with the information you 

need. 

 

Thank you for contacting us at Reload Logistics. 

mailto:otto@sp.com.na
www.sp.com.na


 

 
 

 


